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Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you to all of you who supported us this week with
the Winter Fayre. Together we raised £1097.31!

The children in EYFS and KS1 are practicing for their
Nativity performance next week and Year 4 their music
performance. I look forward to seeing some of you there.

As always if you have any questions or queries, please
contact the school office using the enquiry email.
enquiry@heathmount.excelsiormat.org

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Cross
Head of School



PE TIMETABLE

Plain, white T-Shirt/polo shirt
A blue school jumper in cold weather

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit
bottoms or black leggings

Trainers/black pumps
Elasticated blue, black or white headscarf

(if appropriate)
Children must wear their

PE uniform from home
on the day of their PE

lesson

The Christmas
Lunch will be held on

Wednesday 18th
December. If your

child usually brings
a packed lunch to

school and they
would like to have a
school meal on this
day, please submit
a payment of £3 on

Arbor and inform
the school office

beforehand. 



Rights Respecting Article
We are actively promoting children's rights and ensuring they know them.
 Please see an 'Article of the Week' below for you to share with your child.


